
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 
On Friday, June 17, 2016 at 8:30 a.m. there will be a meeting of 
the Mississippi Board of Education to discuss the 2018 Legislative 
Budget Request.   
 
The meeting will be held in the Multi-purpose Room at South 
Pointe, 500 Clinton Center Drive, Clinton, Mississippi.   
 
The public is invited to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  June 7, 2016 


